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I am writing in support of contributions made by East Suffolk & Suffolk CC (Items 2
A&B) and councillor Marianne Fellows (ISH2 - Items 2B/C, 2D, 2E), Graeme Keen QC -
SASES (Items 2C, 2D, 2E) & Fiona Gilmore - SEAS (Items 2A/B/C, 2D, 2E). I reject
SPR’s assertion that Friston is already part-industrialised and suburban and so is suitable
as a site for its substations. It is a rural village with a long history and will be destroyed if
these plans go ahead, not to mention the lives of its inhabitants.
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